
 

Dear Members of the Assembly, 

 

On October 24th – 27th delegates from across OUSA member schools attended the 

2024 Fall General Assembly at Brock University. The purpose of the General 

Assembly is to bring together students from across Ontario to participate in setting 

the direction for OUSA’s advocacy efforts.  

 

At this conference, the three policy papers voted on were: Environmental 

Sustainability, Student Financial Aid, and Responding to the Blue-Ribbon Panel 

Report. Jazzlyn and I were authors on the Environmental Sustainability paper, and 

it was exciting to see the paper that we have been working on become an official 

OUSA document. 

 

Throughout the conference, delegates participated in breakout sessions 

discussing the papers, listened to presentations about student-led environmental 

sustainability & student financial aid projects, networked with other student unions, 

and attended plenary where the three papers were officially voted on. 

 

The next OUSA General Assembly will be taking place in the spring at Waterloo 

University. The papers for Spring are A Comprehensive Access Strategy and 

Tech-Enabled Learning. 
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Best, 

 

Maya Hobbs (she/her) 

Vice-President (Education) 

McMaster Students Union 

vped@msu.mcmaster.ca  
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